
 

   
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

     
   

   
   

 
   

             
   

  
 

      
  

    
     

 
 

     
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to offer this letter of recommendation for the Muslim Association of Hamilton, located in 
Hamilton, Ontario. Over the years, it has distinguished itself as a cornerstone institution serving a broad 
and diverse community with integrity and vision. Its longstanding presence and reputation testify to its 
commitment to community development, spiritual guidance, and social welfare. 

It offers a range of vital services including marriage ceremonies, funeral planning, Islamic education, 
facility rentals, and social support through its “Mishka” program. It also administers zakāat distribution, 
helping connect community members with charitable resources. These services reflect a deep 
understanding of the spiritual, social, and practical needs of the community it serves. 

The strength of it lies in the dedication and professionalism of its team. The staff and volunteers are 
consistently courteous, knowledgeable, and passionate about their mission. They work collaboratively 
and diligently, often behind the scenes, to ensure seamless coordination of events, programs, and 
essential services. Their responsiveness to community needs is commendable, and they maintain high 
ethical standards in every endeavor. 

I wholeheartedly recommend the Muslim Association of Hamilton because it demonstrates sound 
leadership, compassionate outreach, and a capacity to deliver meaningful services to a multicultural 
population. 

Sincerely, 

Mutaz Dirar 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

76 Biggs Ave Ancaster, Ontario Canada, L9K 1R7 www.schooleymitchell.com/mdirar 
Main 647-839-5003 Fax 866-565-7173 Email mutaz.dirar@schooleymitchell.com 
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